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CONSULTATION ON CHANGE TO THE ARTICLES OF GOVERNMENT OF THE CITY OF 

WOLVERHAMPTON COLLEGE 

2 December 2020 

The Board of Governors is consulting on the following change to Article 12 (1) of the Articles of 

Government of the City of Wolverhampton College: 

Clause 12 (1) (a) of the Articles of Government provides that: 

(1) Where there is a vacancy or expected vacancy in a senior post, the Corporation shall – 

(a) Advertise the vacancy nationally:  

The proposal is to amend Clause 12 (1) to provide that: 

(1) Where there is a vacancy or expected vacancy in a senior post, the Corporation may – 

(a) Advertise the vacancy nationally: 

If you wish to comment on the proposed changes to the Articles of Government, please forward 

these to: 

Clerk to the Board of Governors 
City of Wolverhampton College 
Paget Road 
Wolverhampton 
WV60DU 
balle@wolvcoll.ac.uk 

Consultation ends on Monday 14 December 2020 at 12 noon. 

 

mailto:balle@wolvcoll.ac.uk

